From: "jennifer adkins " <jennyadkins916@hotmail.com>

**To:** "karts@huseonica.org " <karts@huseonica.org>, " shbate00@aacounty.org " ...

Date: 5/31/2010 1:28 PM

Subject: RE: CHRISTOPHER JONES TRIBUTE 2010 - AGENDA & REMINDER - RON

**BATEMAN** 

Sheriff Bateman...... Thank you so much for attending, speaking, and sharing Christopher's memorial with us. THANK YOU for remembering Chris in the month of May, it touches me more than you will ever know! Jenny Adkins

----Original Message----

Date: Monday, May 31, 2010 10:16:50 am

To: shbate00@aacounty.org

Cc: jennyadkins916@hotmail.com From: Karts <karts@huseonica.org>

Subject: RE: CHRISTOPHER JONES TRIBUTE 2010 - AGENDA & REMINDER - RON BATEMAN

Sheriff Ron Bateman,

Thank you! Thank you! I can't say it enough Ron how much I appreciated your participation in Christopher Jones Tribute 2010 yesterday/Sunday. You were a key element in helping to make it a humbling experience for us all. The Christopher Jones May Month is a wonderful idea; we'll have to talk more about it later with Jennifer.